
 LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
 BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 
 September 26, 2022 
 
 
 
TOPIC: Approval of Payment for Board Member’s 
 Participation in MASB Webinar 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
a payment of $99 be made to MASB for Board Secretary Karen Bradford’s participation 
in the MASB Webinar on September 20, 2022 – Election Forecast and What It Means 
for Our Schools. 
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
Board members are encouraged to attend educational, leadership, and developmental 
workshops, conferences, and seminars which will assist them in the performance of 
their duties.  Per Board Policy BBBC, expenditures require Board approval. 
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
The cost for the MASB Legal Workshop is $99.00. 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Andrea L. Oquist, Superintendent 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
None 
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